

AT LAKE TAHOE

The Board of Directors

Dave Goldman, President Packaging Options

Thea Vassallo, Treasurer

Tracy Pisenti, Secretary Compass Real Estate

Valerie Akin Union Bank

Dan Ashley ABC 7 News

Don Berger SportClips

John Berger Berger Real Estate Team

Jim Collini Stifel, Nicolaus & Co.

Eileen Cunningham Diablo Magazine

Bridget Cunningham

Marianne Fialer

Kelly Perkins

Jessamyn Picton Jessamyn Photography

Robert Picton

Jessamyn Photography

Mike Pisenti The Sourcing Group

Terri Quile

Jorge Santana In Posthumous

Kathy Sweeney

Lori Talbot

Barry Tyler

Tricin Wilson

City of Concord Parks &

April 24, 2023

Jamie Molina MDUSD CARES Expanded Learning Program 1266 San Carlos Avenue, Room A-6 Concord, CA 94518

Dear Jamie,

This letter is with regards to the Friends of Camp Concord and Mt. Diablo Unified School District CARES Expanded Learning Program and the Camp Concord Youth Camp Elementary Weekend of May 19 to May 21, 2023 and the Middle & High School week of June 26 to June 30, 2023.

Friends of Camp Concord is a 501(c)3 nonprofit that's primary mission is to send youth to Camp Concord. It is a volunteer based nonprofit and has no employees. To support sending youth to Camp we have volunteers and independent contractors that provide the services outlined in the Memorandum of Understanding. All volunteers and Contractors are background checked through the same DOJ process required by school districts.

Because of the above, Friends of Camp Concord does not have payroll and does not qualify for a Workers Compensation policy.

Our Federal Tax ID is 68-0067169.

Warmly,

Dave Goldman

President